
 

    

 

 

  

Golder Associates Inc.  
9428 Baymeadows Road, Suite 400 Jacksonville, Florida, USA 32256   
     

T: +1 904 363-3430 | F: +1 904 363-3445 

Golder and the G logo are trademarks of Golder Associates Corporation golder.com 

March 23, 2018 Project No. 15-26356.2 

 

Matt McClure, PE 

JEA 

21 West Church Street 

Jacksonville, Florida  32202 

RE: ASSESSMENT MONITORING SAMPLING NOTIFICATION 

 BYPRODUCT STORAGE AREA B - CCR GROUNDWATER MONITORING 

 ST. JOHNS RIVER POWER PARK 

 DUVAL COUNTY, FLORIDA 

Dear Mr. McClure: 

Golder is providing this notification for assessment monitoring sampling for the Byproduct Storage Area B (Area 

B) at the St. Johns River Power Park (SJRPP).  Based upon the detection of statistically significant increases over 

background levels for Appendix III constituents of the CCR Rule1, the groundwater monitoring program for Area B 

will transition from detection monitoring to assessment monitoring.  Pursuant to §257.95(b), the initial assessment 

monitoring sampling event will be conducted on or about March 26, 2018.   

Sincerely, 

Golder Associates Inc. 

 

 

Samuel F. Stafford, PE Gregory M. Powell, PhD, PE 

Senior Project Engineer Practice Leader and Pincipal 

SFS/GMP 
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1 40 Code of Federal Regulations Part 257 (40 CFR 257), Subpart D – Standards for the Disposal of Coal Combustion Residuals in Landfills and Surface Impoundments, Published in 
Federal Register/Vol 80, No. 74, April 17, 2015. 


